
  
 
 
 
 

Tuesday, October 15, 2024 
 
 
Swim Team 
Congratulations to the Hillcrest swim team who represented our school with pride at the 
district swim meet last Friday! For total points, Hillcrest came in 4th out of a possible 13 
schools. Our results included a first place finish with Tim, Jacob, Ian and Benjamin in the 
Boys Medley Relay. Our students showed great sportsmanship throughout the day 
cheering on their peers. If students would like to see the full results, please see Ms. Kyle 
or Mr. G. Way to go Hillcrest!  
 
 
Grade 7 & 8 Boys Volleyball 
There is an important meeting for all players in the MPR at 12:15 today. 
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